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Special Event Liquor License: St. Francis of Assisi School -  Benefit for the Children

Approve a Special Event Liquor License application submitted by Nerissa Freeman on behalf of St.
Francis of Assisi School for the 'Benefit for the Children' event. The event will take place at St.
Francis of Assisi School, 700 W. 18th Street, on Saturday, April 25, 2020, from 5:00 p.m. to 12:01
a.m. (SP20-10) (City Administration/City Clerk) (Lynda L. Bushong)
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